


 
June 04, 2020 

Sherif Dessouky
Lavine, Lofgren, Morris & Engelberg, LLP 
4180 LA Jolla Village DR Ste 300
La Jolla, CA 92037-1472

Dear Sherif Dessouky: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on June 03, 2020, the National Peer Review Committee  accepted the
report on the most recent  System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is  January 31,
2023. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the administering
entity. Since your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your review a few
months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Michael Fawley
Chair, National PRC
nprc@aicpa.org
+1.919.402.4502

 

cc: Chad Anaya

Firm Number:  900010111286   Review Number:  571481
 

 
 

 

 




